BUILDING BLOCKS

LOW VOLTAGE FIRE PLAN REVIEW AND FIRE INSPECTION
Effective October 1, 2009

All low voltage permits in commercial/multi-family applications will require a Fire
Plan Review and a Fire Inspection. This includes, but is not limited to, TV/TEL.,
security systems, audio/video, and data/communications. This action is taken due
to issues found during annual Fire Inspections with penetrations in fire rated
assemblies and/or smoke partitions, and wiring installation in plenum areas.
Permits received in the Fire Code Office by 2 p.m. will be processed that same
day. Permits will be approved via a stipulation letter. Contractors will be required

to install low voltage devices in accordance with minimum codes.

Fire fees will be as follows:

e Fire Plan Review fee - $50.00
e TFire Inspection fee - $100.00

Bob Dunn Ed Riley, CFPS
Building Director Fire Code Offici
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